
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Support Evening – Year 11 
 
Following on from our letter last week, your child has now entered their most important and demanding 
school year at Appleton Academy.  To help you support your child through this time, we would like to 
invite you to a Year 11 Support Evening on Monday 7 October 2024. 
 
The evening will begin at 4:00pm and we would ask that you arrive from 3:50pm to get yourself seated 
in time for a prompt start.  Following the introduction to the evening, you will have the opportunity to 
visit a variety of short workshops led by specialist staff.  The evening will cover the following areas: 
 

• Stress management  

• Post 16 options 

• How to revise  

• Understanding and using your child’s report and GCSEPod  

• Supporting your child in Maths  

• Supporting your child in English 
 

In addition to the above we will also have representatives from the local colleges listed below attending 
the evening who can assist with information regarding options for further education: 
 

• Kirklees College 

• Brighouse 6th Form 

• Calderdale College 

• Trinity 6th Form 

• Huddersfield New College 

• New College Bradford 

• Leeds City College 

• Greenhead College 

• Bradford College 

• LLS 

• Shipley College 

• Craven College 
 

The information evening is for both students and parents/carers and we look forward seeing you there.    
 
We would ask that you register your attendance using the link below to enable school to manage the 
arrangements for the evening:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Kazz4HhJUy 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing info@appletonacdemy.co.uk in the first instance if you 
have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr Bellwood          Miss Derrington 
Head of Year 11         Deputy Headteacher   

https://forms.office.com/e/Kazz4HhJUy
mailto:info@appletonacdemy.co.uk

